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The 2011 Flying Season is Here!

Season opener is April 17
Doughnuts will be supplied

by Chuck Brzezicki

Editor : Bill Rago:  847-489-8871

Lake County Radio Control  Club



Also, a reminder, Toledo is coming  (April 1-2-3.)

Show and Tell

John Russell Brought an indoor foamy he

constructed from “Beast” components.

Weighing in at 1.25 oz , he explained how he

made it and the materials he used.

There was one new member ...  Jason Van

Passenn. Welcome aboard!!

And a guest (sorry did not get the Guest’s

name )

On a motion, second, and voice vote, the

meeting was adjourned at 7:40pm.

Minutes for the LCRCC Meeting, March 3rd 2011

Recording Secretary                     Jim Spice

The Monthly meeting of the LCRCC was held

in the Zion Public Library.

Dick Hultz called the meeting to order at 7:17

with 26 members present.

Secretary report:

The previous months minutes were accepted as

printed in the “Flypaper”

Treasurers Report:

The treasurer’s report was presented by Steve

Yeaton, and accepted as read.

Field officer report:

Bill Lewis made a report on field conditions

and that other than a little residual snow it was

in good shape.

Safety Report:

John Russell reported there has been no flying.

But that he had also been out to the field

recently and it looked good.

Events Director:

Bill Rago commented on the upcoming “First”

event of the year, the April 17th, opening day

funfly. Coffee and donuts will be provided by

Chuck Brzezicki.

Old Business:

The Subject of the yearly banquet was brought

up. And although there was interest by the

members present it appears to be a dead issue.

New Business:

Dick informed the club about indoor flying at

the Golf Dome in Highland Park. Flying will be

from 9pm-11pm on Saturday nights, beginning

on March 12th.  It was previously allowed

from 11-1am.

John Alexander's Magic.....



Reply from Dick Durbin

Thank you for your message regarding Federal

Aviation Administration (FAA) regulations on

model aircrafts. I appreciate hearing from you

on this issue.

Model airplanes have been a source of

educational recreation for many years.

Constructing and flying motorized aircraft can

help stir scientific curiosity in our youth.

As the flying capabilities of model airplanes

become more sophisticated, many have argued

that the FAA should regulate their use within

the National Airspace System. Enthusiasts, on

the other hand, contend that model airplanes

pose a minimal risk when their operators

adhere to basic safety guidelines and that FAA

focus should on regulating larger, unmanned

aircraft.

The Senate recently passed its FAA

reauthorization legislation, which included an

amendment that would allow model airplane

activity to take place in accordance with

community-based safety guidelines. The FAA

bill proposed by the House does not include

this measure. However, I will keep your

thoughts in mind when the House and Senate

work together to reconcile their respective bills.

Thank you again for your message. Please feel

free to keep in touch.

Sincerely, Richard J. Durbin

United States Senator



NEXT MEETING  - APRIL  7TH,

2011  7:15PM  AT  ZION-

BENTON PUBLIC LIBARARY

President:  Dick Hultz                           (847) 244-8265      r.hultz4843@att.net

VP/Safety Director:  Johnnie Russell       (847) 244-5415                                        golfly4jr@yahoo.com

Treasurer: Steve Yeaton                    (847) 356-8130                      hiflyer9@gmail.com

Events Director: Bill Rago         (847) 489-8871        recumbentmister@gmail.com

Secretary: Jim Spice                      (847) 662-7267                  jimjet2@comcast.net

Field Director: Bill Lewis                       (262) 994-4406         rcbilllewis2@aol.com

2011 Event Schedule

• April 17 season opener / coffee & doughnuts

Doughnuts will be provided by Chuck Brzezicki

• May 15 Yak & Giant Scale

Cooks - Bill Rago & Cynthia Simmons

• June 5 Warbird &?

• July 10 Biplane & Cub

• August picnic 7 or 14 to be determined

• September 11 Helicopter & Electric

Cooks - Mr. & Mrs. Chuck Brzezicki

• October 2 unusual airplane day,

bring something that flies

Lake County Radio Control Club     -      lcrcc@att.net


